
Minutes from February 23, 2021 Annual Meeting 

 

An online GoToMeeting was held on February 23, 2021 due to COVID. 

 

Officers were elected: Don Casada, President 

 Susan Casada, Secretary-Treasurer 

 Beth Eckstein, Board of Directors 

 

Thanks to Judy Revis, who completed her 3-year term as Director  

 

Jason Brady, Western Carolina’s interim Special Collections Librarian provided an 

overview of the Stearns-Grueninger Collection, which was donated by FBCC member 

Carl Grueninger III.  Photos from that collection along with images from other sources, 

including the Frank Fry Collection (donated to Western by Jean Douthit), the TVA 

Kodak negatives in the Atlanta National Archives, the Park Service’s Open Parks 

Network, and several other sources were used to provide some visual perspectives on 

the area’s history from the early 1900s to the present.   

 

 


